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I strongly oppose this legislation as it is not only premature and damaging to the state but is
impossible to follow. There isn't presently and will never be by the date mandated enough
infrastructure in place to follow these laws. Common sense dictates that you would need thousands
of more electric charging stations across the state in every city that there is now a gas station. Also,
the gain in electrical demand is impossible to supply with "green" energy. The toxic garbage
produced by dead batteries will far outway the benefits of this mandate.


